
DONNA WALLACE ANNIVERSARY

June will make the 10th anniversary of 
Donna Wallace of Philadelphia, Pa. 
Donna was killed in a school riot when 

tensions from desegregating her school 
rose to record levels. She was trampled 
in the playground and subsequently died 
of her injuries in the hospital.

This would have been Donna’s senior 
year of high school. She would have 
been   hoping to join the military, 

become a housewife or perhaps study 
to become a teacher at her own school 
one day. 

Visitors to her memorial leave stuffed 
animals, flowers and cards, things 
Donna’s family never would have been 

able to afford in her short life. 

Donna reminds us all how important it 
is to keep schools separate. For the 
good of our country, our lives and our 

children.  If Donna’s school hadn’t 
forced an unnecessary change who 
knows what she could be accomplishing 

today. 

This June Marks the 10th Anniversary 
of The Death of Donna Wallace

WAYS TO STAY 
SAFE 
1. KEEP CONTROL OF CURFEW

2. KEEP YOUR ID CARD ON 
YOU AT ALL TIMES

3. STAY OUT OF ALLIES AND 
OTHER SHADY PLACES

4. AVOID SUSPICIOUS 
BEHAVIOR

5. BEHAVE!


